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Vendor Application
2017 Native Plant Sale: Promoting Pollinators in the Panhandle
Saturday May 20, 2017, 9am-4pm

Sponsored by Potomac Valley Audubon Society

Shepherdstown, West Virginia 25443
Thank you for your interest in our second annual Native Plant Sale. The vendor fee is $40.00 per space (10’x20’). All spaces are on asphalt.  You are required to have the following licenses: 
1) Shepherdstown local license -- $21. However, Shepherdstown allows vendors to sell in town without a license ONE day only during the calendar year. Should you return for any other festival event and sell your plants, then you must pay the $21.

2) WV State Business license. The State of West Virginia requires that all vendors have this license if you are selling product.  To register with the State Tax Department go to www.business4wv.com, then click “Register Now” on the left-side column. The cost is a one-time fee of $30.00, unless you are a corporation or LLC which has a higher fee.
Deadline for registration is April 21, 2017.  Please make checks payable to PVAS.  The mailing address for your check and application is:
Potomac Valley Audubon Society • Attn: Native Plant Sale

P. O. Box 578 • Shepherdstown WV 25443

Please provide a copy of your WV State Business License and the Shepherdstown local license, if you already have them.

Total Amount Enclosed



$__________________________________

Business Name:______________________________________________________________

Owner’s Name:_______________________________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________________________________

City, State, Zip:_______________________________________________________________

Email:_____________________________________   Phone:__________________________

Special Requirements:_______________________________________________________
Website: _________________________________ I will take pre-orders (circle one):  Yes    No
Upon receipt of your application you will receive an e-mail with additional information 

and details such as location of booth, where to park, etc...
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